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Technological Hazards Division Deputy Director Headquarters, DHS/Federal 
Emergency Management Agency Washington, DC 
 
Hampton H. Hart, Jr., assumed the position as the Technological Hazards Division deputy director 
in June 2018. In that capacity, Mr. Hart supports the implementation of the Radiological and 
Chemical Stockpile Emergency Preparedness Programs that assists state, tribal, and local 
governments in the development and conduct of their offsite emergency preparedness activities 
within the emergency planning zones of NRC licensed commercial nuclear power facilities and the 
communities surrounding the Army’s Chemical Weapons Stockpile sites.  
  
Prior to this assignment, from May 2014 – June 2018, Mr. Hart served as the National Exercise 
Division’s Deputy Director, where in that capacity, he supported the provision of doctrine, 
programs, and resources needed to assess the Nation’s ability to provide the requisite capabilities 
to prevent, protect against, mitigate, respond to and recover from all threats and hazards. Prior, Mr 
Hart served as the Division’s Planning Branch Chief, from June 2011 – May 2014.  
  
Prior to joining FEMA, Mr. Hart served as the Director, Office of Training and Exercises, Virginia’s 
Department of Emergency Management (VDEM) from November 2003 – June 2011, where was 
responsible for coordinating and managing the Commonwealth’s National Incident Management 
System and Incident Command System, Emergency Management, Terrorism Awareness, and 
Homeland Security Exercise and Evaluation training programs.  Mr. Hart joined the VDEM in 2003 
following a career in the U.S. Army. 
  
Mr. Hart holds a baccalaureate degree from Howard University, and Masters of Military Art and 
Science Degree from Virginia Commonwealth University’s Executive Institute. 
 


